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Dear Member 
 
Please see below today’s update.  
 
Keep well,  
 
Regards  
 
Ron 

 

Summary of the Government Announcements, 29 July 2020 

 
Please see below the latest government announcements regarding COVID-19: 

 A reminder that the Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme is changing from 31 July 
2020: 

·         This is the last date for claims 

·         This is the last date to amend previous claims - ie add new employees 

·         The scheme will no longer fund NI and pension contributions  

  

PHE have produced, The early outbreak management information to make sure that 
people who run businesses or organisations:  

·         Know how to recognise and report an incident of coronavirus; and 

·         Are aware of measures local health protection teams may advise in order to 
contain it. 

This information is contained within ‘action cards’ that have been designed for 
specific situations where an outbreak could occur. This could be a:  

·         restaurant or café 

·         construction site 

·         place of worship 

  

The social distancing guidance for young people has been updated  

https://bit.ly/CV19EarlyOutbreak.
https://bit.ly/CV19ActionCards.
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/stay-alert-and-safe-social-distancing-guidance-for-young-people

